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NEWS RELEASE 
DATE: August 1, 2019 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Notice for Important Information About Your  
Drinking Water Quality from SCV Water 

Over 20,000 Water Samples Were Tested and Analyzed in 2018  
 
 

Santa Clarita Valley residents and businesses – your tap water met or surpassed all U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency and California State drinking water health standards in 2018.  

 
“Last year, our water quality staff performed over 20,000 tests and analyzed samples from 64 
drinking water sources for more than 285 drinking water contaminants,” stated Ryan Bye, SCV 
Water Quality Supervisor. “Many of these tests are conducted in our own state-of-the-art and state-
certified Water Quality Laboratory.” 
 
State-certified operators working in our water treatment and distribution systems make certain that 
your tap water is pleasant tasting and safe to drink through constant monitoring, sampling, testing 
and maintenance. 
 
“Water quality is only one component of the total value of water,” added Matt Stone, SCV Water 
General Manager. “As a regional water agency, SCV Water is better positioned to take a holistic 
approach to major initiatives and mandates in the coming years, such as groundwater sustainability 
and watershed management.” 

 
SCV Water and LA County Waterworks District #36 continuously work to ensure you and your 
neighbors have a reliable supply of high quality water at a reasonable price. The State Water 
Resources Control Board Division of Drinking Water requires water agencies to provide all 
customers an annual report on the quality of drinking water and to show how it meets federal and 
state drinking water standards. 
 
This 2019 Annual Water Quality Report (also known as the Consumer Confidence Report) 
describes the quality of local water supplies in the Santa Clarita Valley during 2018. There is an 
additional explanation of the requirements and test results in the report. 
  
To view the 2019 Annual Water Quality Report, visit our website:  
 

https://yourscvwater.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/2019-SCV-Water-Quality-Report.pdf 
 

Paper copies of the 2019 Water Quality Report can be obtained by contacting SCV Water, or your 
water retail division identified in the report.  
 

#### 



 
About SCV Water:  
The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) is a full-service regional water agency located 
in the Santa Clarita Valley. SCV Water provides water service to approximately 72,000 business 
and residential customers. It was formed on January 1, 2018 when local water suppliers combined 
into one integrated, regional water provider. More information can be found at 
www.YourSCVwater.com  
 
For more information, please contact:  
 
Kathie Martin 
Public Information Officer 
SCV Water 
kmartin@scvwa.org 
661-513-1265 


